
Upcoming construction work

As Cedar LNG progresses with construction, we are committed to sharing updates about our 
activities with the community. Cedar LNG is preparing to begin additional geotechnical work in the 
Douglas Channel in July/August. This is a continuation of similar work performed in late April 2025.  

Geotechnical surveys
• When: An approximately six-to-eight-day period between July 15 

and August 15, 2025.
• Where: On Douglas Channel, approximately 1,000 metres offshore 

from the Cedar LNG Marine Terminal Area.
• What: As engineering work continues in relation to the mooring 

system, we will complete additional geotechnical work to better 
understand the seabed for the mooring anchor design. You may see 
a stationary work boat near the marine terminal for approximately 
six-to-eight days. We do not anticipate any excessive noise 
associated with this work.

Community Feedback Program
Share feedback, receive answers to 
questions, and have concerns addressed 
in a timely way. You can reach out using 
the method that works best for you.

Web: 
www.cedarlng.com/feedback
Email: 
feedback@cedarlng.com
Tel: 
250-789-4901


